Niagara Falls Storage Site News from the Corps

Sent: Thu 1/14/2021 2:47 PM

Hello from the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers Buffalo District:

Thank you to those of you that provided comments regarding the Niagara Falls Storage Site (NFSS) Balance of Plant and Groundwater Operable Units Proposed Plan.

The comments received, which are currently being reviewed by the project team, are on the project website at:

https://www.lrb.usace.army.mil/Missions/HTRW/FUSRAP/Niagara-Falls-Storage-Site/ in the Balance of Plant Documents subsection of the Reports section. The scripted final presentation and the transcript for the public meeting are available in the Public Presentations/Posters/Transcripts section.

Next, the Corps of Engineers will prepare a record of decision to document the selected remedy for the NFSS Balance of Plant and Groundwater Operable Units. Comments received will be responded to in the responsiveness summary of the document.